
TERM 4 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 25

OCTOBER 2024

FAREWELL MESSAGE FOR MR YOUNG
At the end of this term we will sadly be saying farewell to our Head of Senior School and Deputy
Principal - Mr Roger Young. To celebrate his 17 years at the College, we’re putting together a
special keepsake farewell book and we would love to add your messages and any photos you may
have to add to the book.

We will be collecting messages until Friday 8 November.

 Write Message
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